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Republic of the Philippines MAY 04 2021&”)}_}
Department of Educatio G
Cordillera Administrative Region "
May 3, 2021
ADVISORY
To: OIC-Assistant Regional Director

All Schools Division Superintendents
All Regional Functional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

RESCHEDULING THE CONDUCT OF LEADING WITH HOPE (HOLISTIC
OPPORTUNITIES FOR PROFESSIONAL ENHANCEMENT) COURSE FOR
DEPED CAR NON-TEACHING PERSONNEL

1. In view of the current protocols, the conduct of the Leading with
HOPE Course for Non-Teaching Personnel - Series 1 (Mental Health)
Batch 2 to be participated by SDOs Baguio and Benguet, originally scheduled
on May 10-12, 2021 shall be moved to a later date to be announced on a
succeeding advisory.

2. Successively, the other Series and Batches involving the
participation of the aforementioned SDOs shall be moved accordingly.

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of and strict compliance with
this memorandum is directed.

ESTELA L. CARINO EdD, CESO III
Director IV/ Regional Directo%/
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